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Deputy Town Clerk

From: Canter, Sally <Sally.Canter@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 April 2023 07:03
Subject: Wiltshire Council Planning Peer Review

Dear Town and Parish Councils 
 
In May, a Planning Advisory Service led Planning Peer Review will take place to review how we deliver our services 
and make recommendations for improvement. This presents an exciting opportunity to get independent feedback 
about what we do well, where we can improve and how we compare with others.  
 
The planning peer review is confirmed for the week commencing 22 May and it will include various sessions with 
people from within the organisation as well as those external stakeholders who regularly interact with the planning 
service. The sessions will be held in person at County Hall, Trowbridge on Tuesday 23rd May, and we are looking for 
representative Town/Parish group to share their views and experiences about our planning service via a structured 
discussion.  
 
I would be grateful to receive any nominations to form this group by 5th May to sally.canter@wiltshire.gov.uk so that 
we can make the necessary arrangements. Alternatively, the peer review team are happy to receive any feedback to 
the peer review manager, Bridget Downton, by emailing her directly at downtonbridget@outlook.com Email 
comments will need to be received by Friday 19th May 2023. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Sally 
 
Sally Canter  
Head of Building Control and Planning Technical Services 

 
Planning Tel: 0300 456 0114  
Email: sally.canter@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk 
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